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LABUAN: Forty-nine students 
of Universiti Malaysia Sabah, 
Labuan International Campus 
(UMS-KAL) received the dean's 
list award at the campus main 
hall recently. 

Acting Dean of Labuan 
International Finance and 
Business School, Associate 
Professor Dr Norazah Mohd 
Suki, presented the awards to 
the recipients. 

In her speech, Dr N orazah 
congratulated the award 
recipients and hoped that the 
students' academic performance 
at the campus would improve. . 

She believes that some 
30 percent of the final year 
students in the School of 
Finance and Business would 
score a cumulative grade point 
average (CGPA) of 3.00 for this 
coming c~nvocation. 

"The students must keep a 
balance between their academic 
and activities at the campus 
to enable them to be more 
competitive in the job market," i 

she said. . 
Also present at the award I 

presentation ceremony was the 
deputy dean for the School of 
Research and Innovation, Lee 
Hock Ann and the lecturers of 
other schools. 


